
Dear Park Campers, 

Beginning Tuesday, June 1, 2021 sleeping overnight will no longer be allowed in the park.

We understand this hardship and want to help you find alternatives arrangements. We

are working with local shelters, navigators, and non- profit groups to make this transition

as smooth as possible. Please see the information below for more information about

shelter and housing. 

Sincerely,

City of Salem 

REMINDERS

Please plan to take all your

personal belongings with you when

you leave. Parks crews will be

closing areas of the parks for clean

up and maintenance.  

Remember COVID-19 social

distancing practices, staying 6 feet

a part, wearing facial coverings

and washing your hands often. 

NEED HELP OR KNOW SOMEONE WHO DOES ? 

VISIT HUD.GOV/FINDSHELTER OR SCAN THE CODE FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT FOOD

PANTRIES, SHELTER AND HEALTH RESOURCES IN SALEM. 

RESOURCES

Speak to a case worker about food

benefits, child care, or cash

assistance : 503 373 0808

Speak to a counselor about finding

a rehab and sober living facility:

Contact ARCHES for a local service

assessment : 503 399 9080

1 800 780 2294


